
 
 

17 December 2021 

 

Excellency, 

 

With reference to my letter dated 14 December 2021 regarding the extension of silence 

procedure until 17 December 2021 for Member States to consider the additional list of 

representatives of relevant non-governmental organizations, civil society organizations, 

academic institutions and the private sector that have applied to participate as observers in the 

Fifth UN Conference on the Least Developed Countries (LDC5), to be held in Doha from 23-

27 January 2022 and its preparatory process,  I have the honour to enclose herewith, a revised, 

final list that has been approved for accreditation. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID  

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 


